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August

Marjorie Watson 8/3

Pat Bates 8/11

Lindsay Hoffman 8/11

Glenice Steck 8/12

Margo Treweek 8/14

Vicki Sampson 8/16

Ann Seronello 8/21

Margret Gaeddert 8/22

Denise Barber 8/25

Christine McClure 8/25

Lisa Murphy 8/25

Susan Ribardiere 8/30

No updates from our President or Programs this 
month.



A big thank you to everyone who is helping at the fair. A 
blast will go out as to when you can pick up your tickets at 
Cheryl Bundy's. If you are working Thursday at the fair 
and you are a senior citizen no ticket is needed. We will 
also have parking passes you are allowed one per day 
and they will also be available at Cheryl?s house when we 
receive them. If there are any questions or concerns 
please contact Cherly Bundy 7073378902 or Rose Luce 
7074860885. Lets make this a great year filled with fun for 
all bring your happiness and your smile!

Block of the 
Month



NVQG General Meeting July 13, 2024

Meeting was called to order at 10:00am by President Dani Neuman.

The pledge of allegiance was recited.

VP Maggie, discussed the need for sleeves on all quilts entered into the fair. A Big thank you

to Patti Glenn who sent out a blast to membership on how to navigate the on-line registration

and instructions on how to make and attach a sleeve. Also, it is required to have your name

and phone number written and attached to the back of quilts. Putting information on the sleeve

if fine.

Secretary, Trudy Molina asked for changes or additions to the minutes? Seeing none, motion

to adopt the minutes made by Kirsten Carpenter and 2 nd by Joanne Dalton. Minutes accepted

as presented in the newsletter.

Treasurer, Ellen Wulf, was not in attendance.

Membership, Evelyn Zlomke, Renee? Sicard, advised 56 members and one new member,

Cynthia. Evelyn also reminded members to pick up rosters and badges.

Quilts to Share, Rose Luce and Denise Callahan, thank you to everyone who turned out on

June 29 th at Crossroads Church to help out.

Fair, Rose L. encouraged everyone to check the sign up to see where you have volunteered.

The theme this year is ?Magical Garden?. Rose said there are lots of flowers throughout the

hall. Things are coming together. Contact Rose if you have any questions.

Parliamentarian, Linda Feutz, nothing to report.

Opportunity Quilt, Peggy Hart, advised the quilt is scheduled for Benicia in September and

then Santa Rosa and Fremont.

Historian Carol Holmes there are some duplicates photos on the table members may take,

however, do no remove from the books.

Communications, Patty Glenn. But we all thanked her for all the information she posted for the

fair.

Monthly Fundraiser - Denise and Cathy pulled four winning tickets. Congratulations to all.

Hospitality, Joan Wilson, nothing to report.

Welcome Chair, Kay O?Neill, nothing to report.

Joan Barber, Sunshine, nothing to report.



Block of the month, Linda Feutz, pulled one lucky winner, Kirsten C.

Announcements: Welcome the Northwind Quilters of Fairfield with their opportunity quilt.

Linda W. gave an update on the collection of eye glasses and the making of medicine bags.

They are taking 1,000 for her upcoming trip with Medical Missions.

Birthdays: Kirsten C., Sara F., Doris G., Renee? L., Lois M., Martine P., Cathy S., Maggie W.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:21am.

Respectfully submitted,

Trudy Molina, Secretary
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